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DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

DECEMBER 

17 Music Lessons Show-
case  4pm to 5pm 

19 Last Day for Students 

 

JANUARY 2019 

29 Staff Development Day 

30 Years 1-6 students         
return 

30-31   Best Start Kinder 

 

FEBRUARY 

1 Best Start Kinder 

4 Kindergarten Start 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut buƩer at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As we head into the final week of the year I would like to take this opportunity 
to again congratulate all of our award winners from Friday and to say that to 
the children that were not called upon on Friday that we still see you! We see 
your hard work and effort, we see your kindness, we see your perseverance 
and we see your bravery and accomplishments. Well done! 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank the teachers and staff at the 
school for their dedication and hard work. I would also like to thank our hard 
working P&C and our behind the scenes parents and supporters, including 
those businesses that support us - you know who you are! 
 
It is your generous donation of time and resources that allows us to success-
fully fund raise the way we do. If you were present at our end of year assem-
bly you would have heard the extensive list of things that the P&C have 
fund raised for and purchased for the school. 
 
Next year will be an amazing one. We are on the cusp of forming our 5th 
class but will not know if this is possible until the end of our first or even se-
cond week of school. On our first week back students will remain in their 
2018 classes until numbers are counted and new classes are formed in ei-
ther a 4 or 5 class model. 
 
Please remember that school resumes on Wednesday 30th January for stu-
dents in Years 1-6. Students in Kindergarten will officially commence on 
Monday 4th January, 2019. 
 
I'd like to finish by wishing everyone a merry Christmas and hope you have a 
happy holiday break. 
 
Regards 
Cathie Glennan 
 
CANTEEN—NO CANTEEN UNTIL NEXT YEAR 
A big thank you to Coleen and her helpers throughout the year.  
 
MUSIC LESSONS SHOWCASE 
Our students, who have been participating in music lessons after school, will 
be showcasing their talents.  The showcase will be held Tuesday 18th De-
cember, 2018 at 4pm until 5pm in the school hall.  Everyone is welcome to 
attend and maybe next year you child can participate in our after school mu-
sic lessons. 
 



Pub Raffles 
A big thank you to Wendy P for helping with the raffles last Friday. 
This week’s helper is:  Nat, Helen & Sharon 
28th December—Nat and Allan 
4th January 19—Wendy P 
11th January—Cathie G 
 

       COMMUNITY NOTICES 
 

THE NOWRA FARMERS MARKET 
A huge thank you to the Nowra Farmers Market who generously donate each week a fruit and vegetable 
box for our Friday night raffles.  

 
 
 

 
 

BIRTHDAY’S 
Congratulations and Happy Birthday to: 

Jordon in Kinder turns 6 on Wednesday and  
Nicholas in 2/3/4 turns 10 on the 24th December 

Farewell Year 6 2018 

Students enjoying 
the Rewards Day MERRY CHRISTMAS 

& A HAPPY & SAFE 

NEW YEAR 


